
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Attn: Georgetown and Forsayth Residents 

Pigging Water Mains 

 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise residents of 
Georgetown and Forsayth that the cleaning out of the water 

mains will commence on the 15th of June. 
 

Works will begin in Forsayth and be carried out over roughly 
4 days before moving onto Georgetown.  

 
Please note that everyone’s water will be interrupted at 

some stage. 
 
 
 

Council appreciates your cooperation.  
 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not 
hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090 

 

Ken Timms  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Etheridge Shire Council 
PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN Q 4871 


